June 18, 1953. Mon. Robert Moses, Triborough Bridge and Tunnel Authority, Triborough Station, Box 35, N. Y. C. Dear Commissioner Moses: I told George that I wanted to see you about the enclosed. This is all most informal. If my idea is unsound or too tardy I, at least, will feel better to know that you and George were kind enough to advise me. My problem is to get a new ball park - one well located and with ample parking accommodations. This is a must if we are to keep our franchise in Brooklyn. Could I see you at Babylon or anywhere at your convenience to get this off my chest? I think I will send George Spargo and Bill Tracy a copy of my letter to George. Sincerely,